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Denise Calderwood

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]: Re: Prior Notification Application for 32 Rosemary Street, 
Mansfield - Reference 2024/0190/PNSCOU

 

From: @indigoarchitects.co.uk>  
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2024 9:39 AM 
To: Denise Calderwood <dcalderwood@Mansfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Re: Prior Notification Application for 32 Rosemary Street, Mansfield - Reference 
2024/0190/PNSCOU 
 

 
Hi Denise,  
 
I can confirm there are no external appearance changes proposed to the building.  
 
Please let me know if you require any further informaƟon. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris 
 
 

 
 
 

 
CAUTION: This Email is from an external source - Do not click email links or open 
attachments if you were not expecting the email. Only open these if you are sure the sender is 
genuine and the content is safe!!! Any concerns, check with the ICT Service Desk.  


